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for 

 
 (C3) RFP No. E22-028 

DESIGN SERVICES FOR HARRIS STREET RECONSTRUCTION  
 

  
 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY:   City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
   155 South Seward Street  
   Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
Date Issued: May 27, 2021   

 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works/current-bids-and-rfps. This is 
not an addendum.  
 
 
CLARIFICATION 

 
Question: “What portion of the project limits have a combined sewer and storm system?” 
 
Response: The CBJ believes the systems are combined for the entire length of the Harris  
  Street project, however there is some uncertainty.  The Consultant shall be  
  responsible for verifying all site conditions. 
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